NOTICE OF A POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE CITY OF KENEDY GOVERNING BODY
SEPTEMBER 30, 2021 - 6:30 P.M. TO 9:00 P.M.
HOMECOMING PARADE & BONFIRE
JOE GULLY PARK

Notice is hereby given of a potential quorum of the governing body on the 30" day of September, 2021.

Notice is hereby given that a potential quorum of the City of Kenedy governing body may occur on
September 30, 2021 between the hours of 6:30 p.m. and 9:00 p.m. The Homecoming Parade route is scheduled
to start at the 100 Block of West Main (the Firm) and ending at the 800 Block of West Main (NAPA). The

Bonlfire is to be held at the Joe Gully Park.

I, Amy Desharnais, certify that the above notice of Potential Quorum was posted at the front doors to the City
Hall, 303 W. Main St., Kenedy, Texas on the 29" day of September, 2021 at 5:30 p.m.
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Amy Desharnais, Administrative Assistant
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A_)_THE MEETING SITE IS ACCESSIBLE TO INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC



